
Mountain Plains Heritage Park Minutes          November 2, 2022 
  
The Mountain Plains Heritage Park board met on November 2, 2022, at the Johnson 
County Library. The meeting was called to order at 4:30 pm. In attendance were George 
Korhel, Rick Durfee, Vicky Gearhart, Megan Boggs, and Christy Kessler.   
 
Treasurer’s report: Deposit of $37.25 from the donation boxes. No bills were presented 
for payment.  
 
Christy wrote the 2022 MPHP accomplishments. Mailed the Surrena Memorial Grant. 
Took information to county clerk and city for the 1% monies.  
 
Rick reported he would wait until spring to fill the drip system with water and work on it.   
 
Megan emailed the F-32 Survey of Local Government Finances.  
 
Discussion was held for the membership to the Buffalo Chamber. Rick made a motion 
to pay the membership. Megan seconded. Motion carried. 
 
Christy asked about purchasing a cover for the lawn mower. Rick made a motion to 
purchase, Megan seconded. Motion carried.   
 
Christy and Vicky need to write a letter by January 2023 for renewal to the board for the 
next two-year term.   
  
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned 5:15 pm  
 
Next meeting will be held in the Spring of 2023.  
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
Vicky Gearhart 
                                                
                                                
 


